
Dear Coach [Last Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my deep appreciation for 

your dedication and commitment to the debate team. Your leadership and guidance have not only 

helped us improve our debating skills but have also fostered a sense of teamwork and respect 

among all the members.  

Your passion for debate and your ability to inspire us to think critically and articulate our 

thoughts has made a significant impact on my personal growth. The time and effort you invest in 

each of our preparations do not go unnoticed, and I am truly grateful for the invaluable lessons 

you have shared with us.  

Thank you for believing in us and encouraging us to strive for excellence. I am proud to be a part 

of this team under your coaching.  

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position on the Team]  


